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INSTRUMENT TUITION – 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Goonellabah students in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 have the opportunity to learn an 
instrument in 2020. 
 
If students participate in the music lessons they must be prepared to make a 
commitment for the entire year and bring their music folder to each session. Music 
lessons will be carried out from Monday to Thursday between 1.15 and 3.15pm 
 
In 2020, Daniel Cameron will continue to instruct drums, guitar, bass guitar and 
ukulele instruments.  
 
Tuition costs will be $100.00 per term for all instruments ($10 per week). Tuition fees 
are required to be paid upfront for the term unless prior arrangement has been paid 
with the office. Each term your child will receive an invoice with the amount to be paid 
for the term. 
 
Please complete the Expression of Interest Form on the reverse and return to school 
as soon as possible to enable instrumental groups to be formed.   
 
Preference will be given to first notes in. 
 
 
Debbie Fiedler 
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INSTRUMENT TUITION – 2020 
 
 
Student Name:   ………………………………………… 
 
Class in 2020:  ……………………………. 
 
 
Preferred Instrument 
 
 
 
 GUITAR     DRUMS  
        
 BASS GUITAR    UKULELE     
   
  
  
 
 
Parent/Carer (please print name) …………………………………………………… 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………….. Date: …………………………. 
 
 
Phone No. …………………………………………. 
 
 
Note: Lessons only start once payment has been received. 
 
 

 


